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 Europe 

The latest issue of the ETUI's collective bargaining newsletter covers as usual all EU 
Member States and more with over 65 articles including news from Croatia where 
the government has backed down from increasing the retirement age from 65 to 67 
after a union campaign. There are also news items covering strikes in Greece and 
Hungary, action by youth workers in the Netherlands and an initiative on lifelong 
learning to support energy workers in Estonia.
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